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Chem-Nuclear Systems Inc.
ATTN: Mr. Louis E. Reynolds

,

P.O. Box 1866
Bellevue, WA 98009

Gentlemen:

This refers to your application dated August 2,1977, as amended, requesting
approval to deliver the Model No. CNSI-14-195L packaging to a carrier for
transport.

A number of exchanges of correspondence regarding this matter have taken place
since your submission. However, as of this date, you have failed to provide
the infomation requested in our last letter of September 10, 1979; therefore,
in accordance with the provisions of Section 2.108 Title 10 Code of Federal
Regulations Part 2, application for design approval for the Model No.
CNSI-14-195L shipping package is denied.-

In accordance with 10 CFR Part 2, Section 2.103, you may request a hearing
with respect to this denial within thirty (30) days from the date of this
notice.

FOR THE U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
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Richard E. Cunningham, Director
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety

cc: Nuclear Packaging, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. Larry J. Hansen
815 South 28th Street
Tacema, WA 98409
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